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Labstract - May 2016 
 

HIV patient information sheet  
 

To Healthcare Providers: 
 
Effective June 1, 2016, the Public Health Ontario Laboratory (PHOL) will attach the enclosed 
information sheet to reports of positive tests for human immunodeficiency virus (HIV) types 1 
and 2.  
 
The information sheet was prepared by the Canadian AIDS Treatment Information Exchange 
(CATIE). It will provide HIV-positive persons with important information to understand and 
manage their HIV diagnosis, including: 
 

 how to access a health care provider knowledgeable about HIV  

 resources and supports   

 the role of public health in HIV reporting and contact notification  

 how to prevent transmission to others 
 
For more information, visit www.catie.ca. 
 
We are attaching this information sheet to all new positive HIV test results to help you 
support clients with important links to care and treatment, at a critical time when they will 
benefit from assurance and clear, easy to understand materials.  
 
Please share this information with your clients when you inform them of the positive test 
result, to ensure they have access to important resources. 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.catie.ca/


HIV patient information sheet (continued) 

HIV:  CATIE attachment 
LAB-SD-116-000               Page 2 of 2 
 
  

For further information: 

 Contact the PHOL Customer Service Centre at 416-235-6556 or 1-877-604-4567 (toll-
free), or by email at CustomerServiceCentre@oahpp.ca 

 For PHOL specimen collection information and previous Labstracts, refer to 
http://www.publichealthontario.ca/Labs 

 The CATIE information sheet is also posted at 
www.catie.ca/sites/default/files/newly%20diagnosed%20fax%20EN%202016%2001%
2019a.pdf 

 The current version of the PHOL General Test Requisition and other forms are available at 
http://www.publichealthontario.ca/Requisitions 

 To subscribe to future Labstracts, email labstracts@oahpp.ca 

 To register for Autofax and receive laboratory reports by fax directly from our 
laboratory information system as soon as they are released, contact the PHOL 
Customer Service Centre. 
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